pilgrimage, the personal stories of eleven episcopalians who happened to be in rome when john paul II died

Excerpt

“To have been in Rome wandering the streets during the last days of John Paul was an unexpected and transforming experience for each of us. We were caught up in and participated in history being made…But much more significantly, eleven very different people came home to tell their own distinctive stories. It will be in the telling and re-telling of these varied accounts, and with pilgrimages and small steps such as these, that friendship, understanding, trust, and eventually, unity, will be rebuilt.”

Mary Reath, Princeton

To order:
Send a check for $15.00 

(made out to the)

American Friends of the Anglican Centre in Rome

40 Carter Road

Princeton, NJ  08540

(609) 219-0805

maryreath@earthlink.net

Excerpt

“It is of the greatest importance to have a physical center in Rome. Rome is not only the headquarters of the Roman Catholic Church today, but has, since the Roman Republic, been a center of inter-faith dialogue. The Roman Catholic Church is the largest and most global of all Christian denominations, and if Anglicans are to be included in on-going conversations, they must have a permanent presence in the city where those conversations are taking place. The occasional visitation is not sufficient. It takes time to build up confidence in relationships, and those personal relationships are the only way to carry this project forward.” 

Caroline Cracraft, Chicago

